
Time flies !  The first quarter of 2014 was over. In 
these three months, we have accomplished a few critical 
developments to increase our competitiveness, both 
externally and internally! 

Launching Our New Website
A company website is an important bridge between the 
organization with its partners and customers so that they 
can keep updated with the company’s movements. To 
serve this purpose, we have spent much effort in re-de-
signing our company website so that both existing 
partners and new visitors can find it more convenient to 
get the information they are looking for. Feel free to visit 
our new website here: http://www.suntechgroup.com/it

A Look Back to BETT Show 2014 in London
Our mission in BETT Show 2014 in London was accom-
plished successfully with promising feedbacks and we 
had met many new customers and business partners who 
appreciated our solutions.  Besides, we have received 
many valuable comments and new ideas for future prod-
uct development by the market sharing from our guests. 
Given our great success, we have decided to participate 
in BETT Show 2015 again and we will bring out more 
new and innovative solutions to the ICT market by that 
time. Stay Tuned!

XCLASS Tablet – Android Edition (Phase Two)
We have been receiving customers’ positive and promis-
ing feedbacks on our XCLASS Tablet (Android Edition) 
since the first release in Jan 2014. In order to provide an 
all-around solution to the modern classroom, we have 
completed the second development stage in which more 
features have been added including Student Show, 
Student Monitor, Remote Aid, Messaging, Survey Mode, 
and Short Question. 

 This updated version will be available in April, 
2014 and we are pleased to provide free updates to those 
customers who have purchased the first version.  If you 
would like to get a software trial or have any questions, 
please contact us at sales@suntechgroup.com

Company Spring Dinner 2014
It is a tradition for Chinese companies to hold a dinner in 
spring to bring staff and guests together to celebrate the 
New Year. There is no exception for our company too! 
We just had our company spring dinner on 21st March. It 
was such an enjoyable night and we would like to take 
this opportunity to express our gratitude to our employ-
ees again for all their hard work that contributed to our 
success of the past year. We wish our team spirit could be 
strengthened to strive for better performance in the 
coming year! 
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